
 

Autumn newsletter 
The children have all made a fantastic start to the new term and have all been working incredibly 

hard.  We started our new RWI groups and the children have all been working hard in these, daily 

reading at home really does support the children and the progress that they will make within the 

RWI teaching.  Please make sure you sign your child's reading record to show when they have read 

at home so we can ensure reading certificates are given out.  Any questions please speak to your 

child's teacher.  Since September our teaching staff have all attended training for our Writing 

curriculum with Jane Considine, these have been incredibly useful and beneficial to all our staff.  We 

are busy planning for our Christmas activities and will be letting you know what these are as soon as 

possible.  The children have all shown respect when thinking about Remembrance this week, I do 

hope you have enjoyed the display on the railings.  We held an assembly today and carried out a two 

minutes silence as we remembered.  I hope you all have a lovely weekend and please do come and 
speak to me if you have any concerns or questions.  Mrs Powell.  



Dolce 

 

Dolce have started to work with us at Kettering Park Infant Academy.  The children have been 

getting used to the changed routines and have been coping well with this.  Please remember that 

you must order your child's lunch for every day by 9.30am 



School Council 

 

Before half term the children all voted for the new school councilors for each class.  The children 

received their school council badges on Monday in our assembly and we would like the children to 

wear their badges every day and make sure they take care of these.  We will keep you informed of 
ideas that will be worked on by our school council.  



Staff Update 

 

We will be saying goodbye to Mrs.Lindsay next Friday.  I would like to thank Mrs.Lindsay for her hard 

work and commitment to the school and wish her the best of luck in her new role.  

Reception and Year 3 Applications 

If you wish for your child to attend Kettering Park Junior Academy you will still need to apply for a 

place.  A place will not automatically be allocated to your child.  If you need any further information, 

please go to the North Northants County Council website.  

 



Dates to Remember 

Friday 18th November  2022  -     Children in Need - Mufti Day 

Tuesday 6th December 2022 -      EYFS Nativity - More details to follow  

Tuesday 13th December 2022  -   In School Pantomime 

Friday 16th December 2022  -      Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 16th December  2022 -      Last day of Term  

Wednesday 4th January 2023 -    Return to School 

A look at our children's wonderful work 

 

 



 

 

 



 


